Camp Committee
Dave Hayes, Chair


NOANY 2024 Annual Meeting Report

Summary

The 2024 Camp Nawakwa season was a resounding success! We welcomed hundreds from all walks of life, who enjoyed the pleasures of hiking, swimming, kayaking, camaraderie and a shared meal.

Camp Committee Highlights
· 4 Successful Seasonal Workdays, opportunities to improve camp and work side by side with applicants
· Major Repair to Swim Dock and Boating Area Upgrades - New Boat Rack
· All Major Inspections passed with no violations
· Painting of Structures and overall continued improvement of camp
· New Hosting Fridge installed for the main lodge
Challenges
· We experienced some serious storms for this season, but our camp was incredibly lucky to be spared.
· Camp is a huge beast to care for, your help is always needed, join the camp committee or come out for a work day or special project.  Email Camp@noany.org for more info
Areas for Improvement
· We are working to plan the 2025 calendar earlier to give even more time for scheduling!
· We would like to offer more opportunities for a specialized workday / workshop, i.e. step building, trail improvement, tool sharpening. Please send suggestions to camp@noany.org
Overall, the 2024 Camp Nawakwa season was a great success! We are already looking forward to next year, and don't forget we have plenty planned for the “Off Season” starting with Wood Day next Saturday 10/26!

Thank you to our Board, Members, Applicants and Guests for making this season so special!

Sincerely & Respectfully,

David Hayes
Camp Chair 
